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16 May 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Upcoming Rank Order Assessment (ROA)  weeks 
 
You will be aware that assessment weeks are coming up for year 9 students in most subject areas. These will take 
place between Monday 18th June and Thursday 28th June. 
 
This pack gives revision details for each subject.  Your son/daughter is expected to use this pack, as well as advice 
and guidance given by their teachers, to prepare themselves for the ROA assessments. 
 
It is imperative that your son/daughter is well prepared for their assessments so that they can perform at their 
very best. All assessments will inform the rank order for the year group and the class groups will be restructured 
accordingly from September 2018. 
 
Students will receive the results of these assessments in September 2018 and you will have the opportunity to 
discuss them with subject teachers following their publication.  
 
Exam timetables can also be found in this pack. Each set’s timetable is different so please ensure your child 
familiarises him/herself with the correct one.  Please note that students’ technology examination will be different 
and depend on which of the technology disciplines they have focused on so far this year. 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to thank you again for supporting the school in raising your child’s 
attainment. If there is any way we can support your son/daughter further with their assessment preparation 
please do not hesitate to contact us using the email addresses below. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
James Webb 
Assistant Headteacher 
jwebb@kingrichardschool.net 
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